
BAPTISM SESSIONS ARE OFFERED EVERY OTHER MONTH IN TWO SESSIONS 

 
 
 
The Parish requires that parents who are having their first child 
baptized must attend baptismal sessions.  If you have another 
child to be baptized and it has been at least five years, you will 
need to attend the sessions.  Even if it has been less than five 
years, we would love to invite you to join us for our new 
beautiful program, Reborn.  We look forward to meeting you 
and sharing with you the meaning and responsibility of the 
Sacrament of Baptism. 
 

 
 
 
GODPARENTS are encouraged to attend the sessions. The sessions can be 
attended before or after your child is born. The information given during the 
sessions may help you in your selection of Godparents. The church 
recommends the Baptism take place as soon as possible after birth. 

WHERE ARE BAPTISM SESSIONS HELD? 
They are held at Most Holy Trinity Church in Good Shepherd Parish, 271 
Main Street, Saco.  

THE WHITE GARMENT-The parish relies on the family to provide the white garment that the child 

wears for the ceremony. 

BAPTISM CANDLE-The parish provides a Baptism candle for the celebration. 

INVITING FAMILY AND FRIENDS TO THE CELEBRATION-You are encouraged to invite family and 
friends to the Baptism of your child. 

PHOTOGRAPHERS-You may use video and photography. 

 Information on scheduling your child’s Baptism will be given at the end of the session. 

 


